GRADUATE STUDENT COUNCIL
OFFICER MEETING MINUTES

February 1, 2006

I. Graduate Interdisciplinary Forum will be the morning of April 8, 2006.

a. We will begin recruiting students to help set up, be timekeepers, man the registration table, tear down afterward, etc.  To keep the day running smoothly, at least 30 helpers are needed at all times.
b. Volunteers will be needed all hours of the day, from 7am until 5ish that afternoon. 

c. To volunteer, students can contact any GSC officer.
d. Graduate Interdisciplinary Forum awards ceremony will be immediately following the forum presentations.

e. March 2, 2006 is the deadline to nominate a professor or student for awards.

II. A consistent GSC meeting time has been established.

a. Meetings will be every other Thursday at 4pm in the union.

b. The next meeting will be February 16, 2006 at 4pm in room 308A of the student union.

c. Hopefully, this regularity will make it more convenient for graduate students to attend and become involved.

III. The officers will provide brief little info-blurbs about themselves for the GSC officer’s webpage.

